12/4/13 Print

Subject:	Re: Eagle Lake comments for RASS1 Guidelines for use of Renovate
From:	Ed Snizek (essnizek@gw.dec.state.ny.us)
To:	Irwalrat@gw.dec.state.ny.us; REWEBER@gw.dec.state.ny.us; tmartino@gw.dec.state.ny.us; camptouchstone@yahoo.com;
Cc:	cdhyde1@gmail.com; jwbennet@gw.dec.state.ny.us; rsstegem@gw.dec.state.ny.us; efitzgerald@mfcllp.com; Henders@senate.state.ny.us; sarahm@sepro.com; dteaglelake@yahoo.com;
Date:	Tuesday, December 3, 2013 8:34 AM

Mr. Tiedemann, Please be advised that we are in receipt of your comments concerning the Agency guidance document entitled "Guidance for Appropriate Use of the Aquatic Herbicides Renovate and Renovate OTF to Manage Eurasian watermilfoil, an Aquatic Invasive Plant." A copy of your comments will be provided to Agency Commissioners prior to the Agency meeting scheduled for 12/11-12/13/13. Thank you for providing comments on this draft guidance.

Ed

Ed Snizek Supervisor, Natural Resource Analysis Adirondack Park Agency P.O. Box 99 Ray Brook, NY 12977 (518) 891-4050 essnizek@gw.dec.state.ny.us

Follow us on Twitter @nysapa

Confidentiality Notice: This email, including any attachments, may be confidential, privileged or otherwise legally protected. It is intended only for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from disseminating, copying or otherwise using this email or its attachments. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the email from your system.

WE WORK FOR THE PEOPLE Performance * Integrity * Pride

>>> rolf tiedemann <camptouchstone@yahoo.com> 12/2/2013 6:09 PM >>>

Please find attached the Eagle Lake Mifoil control teams comments as they relate to APA's RASS-1 request for comment on the Appropriate use of the Aquatic herbicides Renovate and Renovate OTF for the management of EWM, an Aquatic Invasive Plant.

about:blank 1/2

12/4/13 Print

These are being submitted via email as was suggested in a phone conversation with Mr. Snezik on or about November 5, 2013, while discussing the submission time line and other topics related to the request for comment.

Reply notification from Mr. Snezik and or Mr. Walrath of their receipt would be appreciated. Thank you for extending the reply deadline and accepting these comments.

Rolf Tiedemann 585-647-2514

about:blank 2/2